
PDHR  and  Brcko  Supervisor,
Roderick Moore, visits Banja
Luka

During his first official visit to Banja Luka, in his capacity
of Principal Deputy High Representative and Brcko Supervisor,
Ambassador Roderick Moore met today in Banja Luka with the
Republika Srpska Prime Minister, Milorad Dodik.

PDHR Moore and RS Prime Minister Dodik exchanged views on the
current situation in the country.   Ambassador Moore expressed
his  hope  for  good  cooperation  with  the  Republika  Srpska
Government in finding solutions to the challenges that lie
ahead for the citizens of RS and Bosnia and Hercegovina. „Оur
goals are, in its essence, the same: a stable and peaceful
future for citizens of this country and full integration of
this country into the Euro-Atlantic family”, said Ambassador
Moore.
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